
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 9th May 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

   

               

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                  Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C, Y3Kn, Y5C 99% Expected Attendance 

Y2W, Y4H, Y6D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1Dr 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Ke 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y4G 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y5K/S 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y6K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2B 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 
Nevaeh Jakub Grayson Daniela Pheobe Bobby Everlyn 
Jacoby Layla Romani Jessica Grayson Delta Charlie 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Ollie  Sienna Harry Tommy Hollie Jude Yasmina Fola 

Imogen Eden Abbey Bexley-Rae Tristan Teddy Mia Oliver 

Important Dates  
 12.05.25 – SAT’s Week 
 19.05.25 – Coffee Morning (see Dojo) 
 24.05.25/31.05.25 – May Half Term 
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

Year 1 Fun Run  
Both Year 1 classes have been  
invited to take part in a Fun Run  
organised by SHAPE on Wednesday  
14th May. 
 
The event will be held at Holmebrook Valley 
Park and will take place during the afternoon. 
Staff aim to be back at school for the end of 
the day. 

SATs Week 
Next week our Year 6 children have their  
SATs tests (Monday to Thursday). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All Year 6 children are invited in for breakfast from 8am 
(come to the main entrance) followed by some calming 
activities before the start of the school day. 
 
Please send your child with a clear, plain water bottle so 
they can have a drink during the tests. 

Coffee Morning 
On Monday the 19th May, 
 we are holding an  
informal coffee morning  
for all parents focusing on 
‘Understanding the Functions of 
Behaviour’. 
 

We will be serving coffee and tea 
in the hall from 9am. 

Science Questionnaire  
Miss Dilks is continuing  
the hard work with the  
progress of science and we are 
working towards another award. 
Keep a look out for a Science 
questionnaire which will be shared 
via ParentMail. 
 

Looking After Teeth 
On Friday, next week, Nursery 
children will be having a visitor 
coming to talk to them about the 
importance of looking after their 
teeth. 
 

Below is a link for ALL children with 
advice for Parents and Carers. 
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-teeth-and-gums/taking-care-of-
childrens-
teeth/#:~:text=Start%20brushing%20your%20baby's%20teeth,and%20on%201%
20other%20occasion. 


